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The United Nations Security Council would like to express its concern with the recent  
military actions in the border area between Israel and Lebanon endangering UNIFIL 
peacekeeping personnel.  We support a peaceful resolution to this conflict through 
cooperation from both sides.  We ask all concerned parties to respect the neutrality of  
peacekeeping personnel and we condemn actions which endanger UNIFIL operations  
and inflame tensions in the area.  We continue to hope for a diplomatic solution to the 
conflicts in the region.
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